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BEFORE THE IOWA MEDICAL CANNABIDIOL BOARD 
 
Request by Carl Olsen      REQUEST 
 
 
Carl Olsen 
130 NE Aurora Ave 
Des Moines, IA 50313-3654 
515-343-9933 
carl@carl-olsen.com 
 
Please tell the state to apply for federal exemption under 21 C.F.R. § 
1307.03 for its medical cannabis program by July 1, 2022. 

 
Thank you! 
 
Signed this 22nd day of August, 2021. 
 
 
 
Carl Olsen 
130 E Aurora Ave 
Des Moines, IA 50313-3654 
515-343-9933 
carl@carl-olsen.com 
 
cc: Governor Kim Reynolds 

State Senator Jack Whitver 
State Senator Brad Zaun 

 State Representative Pat Grassley 
 State Representative Jarad Klein 
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November 19, 2021 

BEFORE THE IOWA MEDICAL CANNABIDIOL BOARD 
 
Statement by Carl Olsen     STATEMENT 
         IN SUPPORT OF 
         REQUEST 
 
 
In August 2019, this board recommended the department apply for a 
federal exemption using the process in 21 C.F.R. § 1307.03, which would 
bring us into compliance with federal drug law. 
 
In September 2020, the department said the only clear path forward to 
bring us into compliance with federal drug law is federal exemption using 
the process in 21 C.F.R. § 1307.03. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Signed this 22nd day of August, 2021. 
 
 
 
Carl Olsen 
130 E Aurora Ave 
Des Moines, IA 50313-3654 
515-343-9933 
carl@carl-olsen.com 
 
cc: Governor Kim Reynolds 

State Senator Jack Whitver 
State Senator Brad Zaun 

 State Representative Pat Grassley 
 State Representative Jarad Klein 


